Announcements

Monday, August 23, 2010

Day 3

Thursday, August 26, immediately after school there will be a meeting in Mrs. Birthrights room for any student interested in going to Costa Rica in June 2011.  Come by anytime to let Mrs. Birthright know you are interested.  This trip is open to any student or adult who is interested.  You do not have to be in a Spanish class.  Come and find out more after school Thursday!!

Congratulations to Samantha Carter the new Miss Labor Day for 2010.  1st Runner up was Emma Curtis and 2nd Runner Up was Ashley Lee.

There will be a Leo Club meeting tomorrow, Tuesday, August 24 at 7:45 in Room C2

Leo Club applications are available in Room C2

Breakfast of Champion applications are available in Room C2.

